
 
 
Friday,  23rd June  2023 

 

 

To:  ALL Parents of students from Year One to Year Thirteen 

(including ALL NEW ADMISSIONS ) – UNIFORM SALES –

Boys White Polo Tees, Sports Uniforms and Hoodies.  

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. Please read through this update carefully with reference to 

the purchase of school uniforms.  

 
The uniforms that will be available on the school premises are: 

1) White Polo Tees for boys ( GIRLS’GROUND FLOOR CORRIDOR ) 

2) Sports Uniforms for girls and boys ( GIRLS’GROUND FLOOR CORRIDOR ) 

3) Hoodies ( for Winter ) ( GIRLS’GROUND FLOOR CORRIDOR ) 

4) Girls blue blouses and grey skirts  ( PERIWINKLE - MAIN HALL ) –except 25th 

August, location will be advised when parents arrive in the morning.  

5) Boys’’ navy blue trousers ( PERIWINKLE- MAIN HALL ) –except 25th August, 

location will be advised when parents arrive in the morning.  

 

PLEASE PRINT THE ORDER FORM ATTACHED TO THIS 

CIRCULAR. ONE FORM PER CHILD.  



SCHEDULE FOR UNIFORM SALES:  

( We will do our best to accommodate siblings )- 

 

GIRLS’ GROUND FLOOR CORRIDOR  

DATE DAY TIME YEAR GROUPS 

21st August Monday 8:00 am – 1:00 pm YEARS 1 & 2  

(including new admissions to Year 2 )  

22nd  August  Tuesday 8:00 am– 1:00 pm YEARS  3 & 4  

( including new admissions ) 

23rd August Wednesday 8:00 am- 1:00 pm YEARS 5 & 6 

(including new admissions ) 

24th August Thursday 8:00 am – 1:00 pm YEARS 7 & 8 

(including new admissions ) 

25th August  Friday 

 

7:30 am-11:30 am YEARS 9, 10 & 11 

(including new admissions ) 

 

1) Parents will first have to visit the rooms assigned for checking the sizes of uniforms.   

2) Please carry your order form with you without fail. One 

form per child.  

3) There will be waiting rooms to prevent over crowding .  

4) Please co-operate with the staff who will be on hand to assist you.  

5) Once order forms have been filled, parents will be directed to the cashiers to make 

payments.  

6) After payments have been made, parents may take their stamped receipts to collect 

the uniforms from the collection rooms.  

7) Only GATE 4 to be used for entry.  

 
 

  Yours sincerely 

 

  Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
  ( Principal ) 


